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Georgia Sedgmen

From: David Coombes [Dave@b-es.com.au]
Sent: Friday, 25 January 2008 12:45 PM
To: Peter Le Bas

Subject: Dolphin Point

Attachments: Preferred Fire Trail.pdf

Hi Peter,

The preferred fire trail route to the north east as indicated by Rod Rose (and shown on attached map) has the least ecological
impact in order to achieve an appropriate bushfire outcome.

While there are still some relatively minor impacts on one Endangered Ecological Community and riparian area, it is my opinion
that the preferred fire trail route could be supported by an environmental assessment as long as other riparian areas and
associated vegetation of conservation significance in Stage 5 are retained and enhanced, and the trail is designed and
constructed to minimise impacts on these features.

Regands
David Coombes
Senior Ecologist/Project Officer
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Unit 7/128 Island Point Road Tel 02 4443 5555
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Disclaimer:

If you receive this email by mistake, please notify us and do not make any use of the email. We do not waive any privilege, confidentiality or
copyright associated with it.
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